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December 7, 2023 

 

 

 

Subject: Cancellation of Santa Fe County IFB 2024-0027-HA/APS Removal and Asbestos 

Abatement Santa Cruz Housing Development 

 

 

Dear Offerors, 

 

Santa Fe County issued Invitation for Bid (IFB) No. 2024-0027-HA/APS for removal and asbestos 

abatement for the Santa Cruz Housing Development in November, 2023.  No responsive Bids were 

received.  It has been determined to be in the best interest of the County to cancel IFB No. 2024-

0027-HA/APS for Removal and Asbestos Abatement Santa Cruz Housing Development pursuant 

Santa Fe County Purchasing Regulations and Policy Section 51 CANCELLATION OF 

SOLICITATIONS.   

 

You will be notified if the County re-issues the IFB for the subject project. 

 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with Santa Fe County. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Amanda Patterson-Sanchez 

Procurement Planner Analyst 

Santa Fe County Purchasing 

 

 

cc:   File 

 


